[bookmark: _GoBack]The Highland Township Planning Commission met on Monday January 6,2020 with the following members in attendance:  Dean Davis, Doug Lapp, Bo Alexander, Judy Noyales, KC Kulp and Bill Beers.
KC read the minutes from the December meeting.  Bo Alexander motioned to approve the minutes as read, Doug Lapp seconded, all were in favor.
Bo motioned to appoint KC Kulp as the Chairman of the Planning Commission for 2020, Doug seconded, all were in favor.  Bo motioned to appoint Judy Noyales as Vice-chair, Doug seconded, all were in favor, motions carried.
Old Business – none
New Business – review of the Comprehensive Plan.  Township residents Tyler Lantz, Andy Engle and Cameron Stoltzfus were in attendance to add to the Comprehensive Plan discussion.
KC will be making a request for a proposal from John Theilacker and The Brandywine Conservancy and also a request for assistance for the application for grant money which is due by the end of February.
Chairman Kulp led the discussion as the Committee looked through the existing Comprehensive Plan on a page by page basis, making notes of possible/probable changes needed. Chapter 3 is population information that will need to come from the County.
Chapters 4 & 5 will be reviewed at the next meeting on February 3.
Judy Noyales asked if the schedule of meetings could be listed in the minutes.
Bo motioned to adjourn, Doug seconded, all were in favor. The meeting was adjourned at 8:40 pm.

Respectfully submitted,
Barb Davis Secretary

The dates for the Planning Commission meetings for the remainder of 2020 are: 
February 3, March 2, April 6, May 4, June 2, July 7, August 3, September 8, October 5, November 2, December 7.

